From: e

Sent: 30 November 2019 16:47

To: Planning

Cc: Farrant, Ben

Subject: SC - logged/trim - 02/12/2019 - Fwd: Representation 2019/5348/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: 26 November 2019 at 10:27:45 GMT
To: Planning <planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Representation 2019/5348/P

Dear Mr Farrant
Re: 18a Frognal Gardens, London NW3 6XA

Whilst our neighbours seem very nice people, nevertheless the architects
plans for their new house in our opinion make the house look unattractive
and very tall.

We think it makes the house stand out in a very odd way with its teale
green tiles and pretend chimneys.

I think the architect will benefit their portfolio from such a radical build
but this will not enhance the attractiveness of the street. The proposed
materials do not seem to reference anything in the existing built
environment.

We look forward to hearing from you regarding our concerns.

Regards,



